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The Board of Trustees authorizes the administration to establish program-specific admission 
policies for degree programs at the undergraduate and graduate levels in cases where admission 
to such programs is selective, limited, competitive, or otherwise restrictive. Such policies add to, 
but do not replace, general admission policies used by the University of Central Arkansas for 
undergraduate and graduate admission to the university. 
 
New program-specific admission policies and revisions to existing program-specific admission 
policies may be approved by the provost upon recommendation through a review process and 
using criteria defined in the University of Central Arkansas’ Curriculum Development Process 
Guide and agreed upon by the university’s Undergraduate Council, Graduate Council, and 
Council of Deans. 
 
The authoritative statement of a program-specific admission policy is the Undergraduate 
Bulletin for undergraduate programs and the Graduate Bulletin for graduate programs. 
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